
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O . B O X 8 7 1 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

4vn& 7, 1954 

Warren Petroleua Corporation 
Box 1589 

TULSA 2 - OKLAHOMA 

Attention: Hr. Oldham 

Gentlemen: 
We enclose Order R-452 iaausd by the Commission in Case 660, 
beard by tbe Commission on February 17, 1954, upon your coa­
pany' a application. The order in Case 659, heard at the sane 
time, ia in process of issuance and will be sent to you soon. 

Very truly yours, 

WBH:nr 

W. B. Mae'=ry 
Chief Engineer 


